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28 July 2004

Original:  Spanish

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING THAT AT THE PERMANENT COUNCIL MEETING OF AUGUST 5, 2004, 

A PRESENTATION BY THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR PEACE OF COLOMBIA
BE INCLUDED UNDER THE AGENDA ITEM ON THE REPORT OF THE MISSION TO SUPPORT THE PEACE PROCESS IN COLOMBIA

Permanent Mission of colombia
to the Organization of American States
MPC/OEA No. 834
Washington, July 28, 2004
Excellency:  


I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency to inform you that the High Commissioner for Peace of Colombia, Dr. Luis Carlos Restrepo, has expressed interest in addressing the Permanent Council during the regular meeting of August 5, under the agenda item on the report of the Mission to Support the Peace Process in Colombia.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


HORACIO SERPA URIBE

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Her Excellency
CARMEN MARINA GUTIERREZ
Chair of the Permanent Council
City
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